
 

 
 
 
 

BART to Conduct Night Work on Track from 
MacArthur to Richmond Yard Platform 

 
BART crews will be working at night on the MacArthur station thru Richmond Yard 
trackway between December 24,2018 thru January 27, 2019* to perform rail 
grinding and adjust and weld rail ends. 
 
This work is necessary to continue the reliability of our train system. For the safety 
of our passengers and our workers, this maintenance must be completed during 
non-service hours.   
 
The contractor will use generators, lighting, hammer drills, blowers, and grinders to 
perform the work.  The noise from the work may or may not exceeded the freeway 
noise adjacent to the project. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to make these repairs on the BART 
trackway.  If you have questions about the project, please contact the Project 
Manager, Anna Suriadi at (510) 987-5286. 
  
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information 
Center at (510) 465-2278. 
 
This work will not impact BART’s train regular night schedule when in progress. 
*Dates may be subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 
 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de 
tránsito del BART al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin 
Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278.  
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